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Overview of the Austin Seven Register of Queensland Inc. 

  

The Register was formed in 1967 by enthusiasts who owned Austin Sevens and has continued 
for 42 years and still going strong.  At the beginning new parts were scarce and donor Austin 
Sevens were used for restorations to make roadworthy vehicles. 

  

There are approximately 110 members in the club with the majority living in Queensland and 
others from Victoria, New south Wales and the Northern Territory. 

  

The membership remains static from year to year even though car are bought and sold. 

  

There are approximately 150 Austin Sevens on the Register comprising of Chummy, Tourers, 
Utilities, Vans with a Big Seven Utility and Tourer.  There are a number under restoration 
which have been a bag of bones to start with. 

Most of the Austin’s have Australia bodies but there are a few which were imported. 

  

There are some members with expert skills to help with technical matters.  The Internet is 
also useful tool to source information 

  

We carry a good range of spare parts locally and obtain replacements from the Austin Seven 
Club in Victoria and from the UK and New Zealand. 

  

The Register meets on the second Friday of each month at 7.45pm, Veteran Car Club Hall, 
1376 Old Cleveland Road, Carindale,  in Brisbane, with a club run the following Sunday. 

  



A Newsletter in produced every second month for each member and a Spare Parts and 
Membership Book is also supplied to financial members. We also have a small web site for 
our country and interstate members to seek information from. 

  

As well as this site, we have two other web sites.  One can view by searching Shannons  
home page and click on clubs and follow the prompts for Austin Seven Register of Qld.  The 
other is our Facebook page. 
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